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Avon District Calendar 2021-2022
PGS Minute 
June
5         PGS 30th Birthday Party Bash  3:00-6:00
7 Fourth grade concert 7:00 pm
10 Family Heritage Day
13 Sycamore Day (4th grade) 9-3
15 4th Grade Step UP Day at TBS
16 4th Grade Clap Out 9:15  & Slide Show
16 Town Meeting 9:30AM-wear PGS spiritwear
16 Last Day of School - Early Dismissal 11:50
21       Board of Education Meeting AHS 7:00 pm
August
29 First Day of School-Half Day

            

From the Principals:
A few important safety reminders: 
Over the next week and a half we are excited to 
see many families at PGS for class parties and 
other events.  Please remember that when you 
arrive at school as a visitor during the school 
day, or to pick up your child early we request 
that you have your photo identification ready to 
present to our staff.  

When dropping off or picking up your child, 
please be a safe role model by utilizing the 
crosswalk.  It is dangerous to cut between 
parked buses.  A few extra steps to the 
crosswalk will show your child the importance of 
safety when crossing roads. 

As the weather warms up sandals and flip flops 
become a staple.  Please remember to send 
your child to school in sneakers or other closed 
toe shoes so they can run, jump, skip, and climb 
safely. 

Please apply sunscreen at home, especially 
when you know your child’s class has outdoor 
activities planned.  A water bottle is also a great 
addition with more outdoor activities this time of 
year. 

~Mrs. Borio & Mrs. Buckle

                              

 

    

 

               

Pine Grove’s 30th birthday party bash:  
Due to the unexpected heatwave on Sunday, the 
party has been postponed to  June 5th 3:00-6:00.   
Please come join the fun! 

School Supplies:  The PTO is offering an 
online school supply kit program again at PGS this 
year. Kits include the quantities, colors and brands 
your teachers have recommended for each grade.   
Simply place your order online by Friday, June 
17th, 2022 at www.shopkits.com. Enter our 
school’s account number 83472 to view the specific 
supply list for your student’s grade.  Questions? 
Contact Jessica Olivieri at 
jessica.olivieri18@gmail.com.

Fourth Grade Families:  

Hello families of 4th grade musicians!  Please join 
us live and in person on Tuesday, June 7, 2022 at 
7:00 p.m. in the PGS gym for the 4th Grade 
Orchestra and Chorus Spring Concert.  The 
students have worked very hard and are looking 
forward to sharing their music with you! Performers 
will be wearing concert dress: white on top & black 
on the bottom with black shoes. Please save the 
date!  If you have any questions, please let us 
know. Meghan Ryan and Kaela Crystal-Thurston

Family Heritage Day:
Family Heritage Day is June 10th.  Please visit 
Konstella to see how you can be involved. 
 Family Heritage Day

Nutrition Services Update:  Free lunch and 
breakfast will be ending with  this school year.  If you 
think you may qualify for free or reduced lunch, 
please apply by August 30th on our district website 
Here
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